
 

 
4th May 2021 
 
Kia ora parents, caregivers and whānau 
 
Year 5 & 6 Camp - Important Information 
 
This notice is to provide you with important information regarding our upcoming Year 5 & 6 
camp. Our teachers have been working hard to organise an amazing camp experience for all 
of our Year 5 & 6 students. 
 
Details: 
Where: Willow Park Christian Camp (Eastern Beach) 
Dates: 17th-19th May 2021 
 
Drop Off and Pick Up: 
On Monday 17th May, please drop your child to Willow Park Christian Camp between 8:00am-
8:30am. There will be a designated place for your child to drop their bags and equipment. We 
ask that parents/caregivers assist with moving bags from the car to the drop off zone, if 
necessary. However only students and registered parent helpers are allowed access to the 
dormitories for health and safety reasons.  
 
On Wednesday 19th May, our camp programme will conclude by 3:00pm. Please arrange to 
pick up your child from Willow Park Christian Camp between 3:00pm-3:30pm. All students’ 
bags and equipment will be in the drop off zone, ready for collection.  
 
We will not be transporting anyone to or from school. 
 
Equipment: 
A Student Equipment List is available via our school website. Please check through the list to 
ensure your child is prepared for camp. We ask that students do not bring any electronic 
devices to camp. Our teachers and parent helpers will be taking lots of photos to share when 
we get back.  
 
Information around Visiting: 
For health and safety reasons we are unable to provide parents, caregivers and whānau 
access to the camp throughout our stay. This is so we can ensure we account for who is on 
site at all times.  
 
Life Jacket Request: 
If you have access to smaller sized life jackets, could you please contact John Caetano at 
john.caetano@elim.school.nz. We have a number of life jackets available, however we want 
to ensure that we have a good range of sizes to match our students.  
 
Our students (and teachers) are looking forward to camp with great anticipation. We thank you 
again for the part you will play in ensuring our camp is successful.  
 
Ngā mihi nui 

 

 
Jonathan McPhail  
GC Assistant Campus Lead JY 
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